
 

School News – Christmas 2022 

 Concerts on Monday and Tuesday evenings will     
            start at 7pm. 

 The seating capacity on each evening is 250 people 
            and all tickets have now been sold. 

 Any tickets that are returned will be made  
          available to families who would like extra tickets. 

 Wednesday’s Infants Concert will commence at 
           1pm and last about an hour. 

 People attending the the concerts should enter the school through the Main 
Reception Door. 

 Children performing in the concerts can be collected from classrooms in the new 
extension after the end of the shows. 

 The concerts on Monday and Tuesday will be professionally recorded and this 
recording will be made available to families next week. More details later. 
 

Parents Association Raffle 
 The Parents Association is running a special Christmas Raffle with a huge number 

of great prizes. 
 Please show your support for the Parents Association but buying some tickets. 
 All proceeds from this raffle go directly back to the school to help fund a variety of 

activities, initiatives and projects. 
 The Parents Association also supply the treats which Santa brings with him on his 

annual visit to see the pupils. 
 

 

Santa’s Visit 
 Santa hopes to be available to visit the school with his Garda 

Escort on Monday, Dec 19th around 10am. 
 As usual, he promises to have a present for every pupil in the 

school. 
 

 
Pupils’ School Raffle 

 It has become traditional to arrange a pupils’ raffle during the last week of term. 
 This year we’re hoping to use the money raised to provide some Christmas Gifts 

for the new Ukrainian pupils who have joined our school earlier this month.  We 
now have seven young children from the Ukraine enrolled in our school. We may 
also have some money left over to donate to St Vincent de Paul as we always like 
to show our support for the local branch of this organisation every Christmas. 

 Tickets are 20 cents each and can be bought until the last day of term. 



 
Christmas Holidays 

 The school will close at 12.30pm on 
Wednesday, Dec 21st  for the Christmas 
Holidays. 

 The spring term starts on Thursday, 
January 5th 2023.  
 
 

 
Please check the school website if you want to check school closures and holidays for spring and summer terms. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


